
'Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy -
Sent: .Friday, January 14, 2011 3:05 PM
To: Ghosh, Tina
Subject: Re: Blue Ribbon Commission briefing/EP Critical Scenario Work

Ok thanks. What SOARCA documents are we expecting and when?

From: Ghosh, Tina
To: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Fri Jan 14 14:03:59 2011
Subject: Blue Ribbon Commission briefing/EP Critical Scenario Work

Hi Kathy,

[1] Here is information on the EP critical scenario work (see original request from Randy below).
I think it boils down to:

* NSIR is looking at potentially risk-informing emergency preparedness
* NRC initiated a study to develop analytical techniques that could potentially support (i.e., provide

technical basis for) a new regulatory regimen.
* This involves reviewing accident scenarios and selecting accident sequences.
* Looks like Randy wants Charlie's review of the concept and their planned approach.

In talking with Charlie, his thoughts are: (1) This is not critical and the review can be postponed. This is really
follow-on work to SOARCA. (2) While he and Jason are most knowledgeable for this, others could review the
proposal with additional time allotted to get up to speed on background.

[2] Charlie also had the following suggestions for the briefing to the Blue Ribbon Commission;
The briefing could be given by Ghani Zigh, who is very knowledgeable about Zr fire kinetics (but who has no
knowledge of the NAS study) or maybe Don Helton who has knowledge of the NAS study but who may have
little knowledge of the events which preceded the NAS study (e.g., Alvarez, Frank von Hippel paper)

Let me know your thoughts.

Thanks,
Tina

From: Tinkler, Charles
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 1:33 PM
To: Ghosh, Tina
Subject: FW: EP Critical Scenario Work

From: Sullivan, Randy
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 12:52 PM
To: Schaperow, Jason; Tinkler, Charles
Cc: Uhle, Jennifer; Gibson, Kathy; Kahler, Robert; Jones, Joe A
Subject: EP Critical Scenario Work
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I spoke with Jennifer last month (when I thought she was the Div Dir) regarding getting your help to review the
attached doc and meet with Joe Jones and I on the -concept, etc. We need to progress to the next project
phase and very much want your views to inform our work.

Jennifer said you were tied up in Jan but should be able to help us in early Feb. I was hoping that the review
would take a day or so and that you could meet with Joe and I Feb 9, 10 or 11. Perhaps 2-3 hours

Perhaps we could get Jeff LaChance (the principle contributor) on the phone when we set a date/time.

This work flows from work we have previously done and perhaps could ultimately provide a technical basis for
an EP regulatory regimen and significance determination process...

I think the intro tells the story, but I have also attached a synopsis, in the hope it will facilitate your review. The
synopsis provides more detail on where we intend to go with the scenarios we have identified as critical to and
perhaps sufficient to inform NPP EP.

Please advise me if this works for you.

Thanks

Randolph Sullivan, CHP
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